From: Jennifer Starr

To: JWMTR Exhibits
Subject: Opposition to HB 2001A
Date: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 2:53:26 PM

Dear legislators,

I vigorously oppose this bill because it will not do what is intended. Small, affordable
houses will be demolished and huge, expensive behemoths will be put in its place. It’s
happening here in Portland. They will not be affordable, you’re believing the developers!
There is plenty of land in Portland and elsewhere to house the people coming. Why ruin
neighborhoods and create more gridlock in small neighborhoods?

No to HB 2001 A.
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